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Correction: Yesterday's version of this article misstated the day of the Concert for the
Human Family. The concert is on Saturday, October 21.

Concert for the Human Family

KORY CAUDILL + WORDSMITH

CALVARY EPISCOPAL CHURCH | PITTSBURGH, PA
SATURDAY, OCTOBER 21 | 7:30 PM

What could happen if barriers dissolved, preconceptions faded, and only the
art and its message remained center stage! "The Concert for the Human
Family” is born from such a vision: a collaboration of award-winning musicians
like Kory Caudill and Wordsmith, who unite their diverse talents to manifest
the Beloved Community. Dive into a mesmerizing musical tapestry that
seamlessly blends jazz, hip-hop, and bluegrass, created by a multicultural
ensemble under the direction of Nashville's renowned pianist and composer,
Kary Caudill. Each note, lyric, and melody intertwines with sacred narratives,
catalyzing discussions centered around reconciliation, healing, and justice,
inviting us to reflect on and connect with the essence of our shared humanity.

It’s the power of music, for the sake of love.

TICKETS AT
www.iam.ec/CFHFPittsburgh

Concert for the
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NEW! Beloved Community Awards

The Beloved Community Initiative announces

its first Annual Beloved Community Awards. "
We seek to honor leaders of our diocese and

community who advocate for our mission of

becoming beloved community.

Reflecting our mission, we seek to promote COMMUNITY

the liberating and reconciling love of Jesus

Christ, particularly as it relates to racial justice and reconciliation. We also seek to serve
specifically by developing strategies, as informed by the gospel of Jesus Christ, our
Baptismal Covenant and our diocesan mission.

We want to celebrate what God is doing through you!

We invite you to nominate someone that you believe best represents our mission and
desire for beloved community. Please submit your nominees name and the reason why
they exemplify beloved community to the Rev. Eric McIntosh, Canon for our Beloved
Community Initiative, at emcintosh@episcopalpgh.org.

Awardees will be acknowledged at the Concert for the Human Family at Calvary Church
on October 21, 2023.

For a preview of the concert, see https://youtu.be/TD9GEQuUW3CA
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